
Congratulations to Newly Licensed Professional Engineers by 
Examination  

The Board is pleased to announce 82 individuals have been granted professional licensure in 
Kansas after successfully passing Fall 2018 examinations.  To view a listing of the newly 
licensed Professional Engineers by exam you may click here to view the 
announcement.  Congratulations!  Results letters were mailed from the Board office on 
December 18, 2018. 
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